Conference theme:
Native fundraisers

““The Private Sector: Options for
dcvclupnm is the theme of a na-
conference for Native American
t' ndraisers being held by the
American Indian Program of the
ps-Stokes Fund, Oct. 1-3 in Reno,
ev., at the Bully Grand Hotel
rly MGM Grand).
The focus of the three-day meeting
jll be on non-government resource
development for those individuals
rking with American Indian and
Alaska Native tribes and organiza-
lil:lr;. as well as other interested

groups.
catured will be speakers and
pr:s:ntmuf_ shops -

rtmngﬁeld suppunurgminthnlﬂ
Native American fund-raising
professionals.
‘xunr 1ssues and management con-
rations in Native American fun-
draising will be examined, incl
the nnn—proﬁt tax status of fede
tribes as governmental entities, the
Tax Reform Act, the role of the
development office in both the tribal
government and non-profit Native
American organizations, budgeting
and accounting, public relations and
fund-raising techniques.

Novices in the field will attend an
introductory to gain a bet-
ter understanding of the various con-
ference presentations for fuller
participation.

Those who want further information
about the conference may write: Con-
ference, American Indian .
Phel “J:n -Stokes Fund, 1228 St.,

Washu%@. D.C. 20008; or
call 202-638



